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Message from Governor

A message was received from His Excellency, the Governor, by Ms. Elizabeth Miller, 
acting Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs, as follows:

Mr. Speaker:

I am directed by the Governor to inform the House that on twenty-second day of May, 
2014 he approved and signed bills originating in the House of the following title:

H.123, An act relating to Lyme disease and other tick-borne illnesses 
H.217, An act relating to smoking in lodging establishments, hospitals, and child 
care facilities, and on State lands
H.227, An act relating to licensing and regulating property inspectors 
H.578, An act relating to administering State funds for loans to individuals for 
replacement of failed wastewater systems and potable water supplies
H.656, An act relating to professions and occupations regulated by the Office of 
Professional Regulation 
H.695, An act relating to establishing a product stewardship program for primary 
batteries
H.728, An act relating to developmental services’ system of care
H.765, An act relating to establishing new levels of law enforcement officer 
certification
H.877, An act relating to repeal of report requirements that are at least five years 
old
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